
 

NOTICE 63/2025 
 

ERRATUM 

ADDENDUM TO PRICING SCHEDULE – PROVISION OF VEHICLE TRACKING AND 
MONITORING SYSTEM 

Bidders are hereby informed that the bid for the Provision of Vehicle Tracking and Monitoring 
System, advertised under Public Notice 54/2025 with a closing date of 03 September 2025, 
included a non-compulsory virtual briefing session held on 22 August 2025. 

During this briefing session, it was highlighted that the De-installation and Re-installation costs 
should be reflected as separate line items within the pricing schedule. 

Accordingly, an Addendum to the pricing schedule has been issued. The revised pricing 
schedule separates these cost elements as follows: 

 Original Item 1: Installation cost including de- and re-installation cost 
 Revised Items: 

1. Installation cost 
2. De-installation cost 
3. Re-installation cost 

All other items in the pricing schedule remain unchanged. The Addendum and revised pricing 
schedule will be made available on the Joe Gqabi District Municipality website. 

Prospective bidders are advised to ensure that they utilize the revised pricing schedule when 
submitting their bids. Failure to comply with the revised format may render the bid non-
responsive. 

All other terms and conditions of the bid remain unchanged. 

Any enquiries must be directed to: 
Mr. T. Maseko 
Manager: Supply Chain Management 
Email: masekot@jgdm.gov.za 
Office Hours: Monday to Friday, 08:00 to 16:30 
 
Issued by: 
 
M.P NONJOLA 
Municipal Manager 

Joe Gqabi District Municipality 
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